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Dear Parent 

 

Muslim students during Ramadan 

 

On 2 April, many of our Muslim students will begin their annual observance of Ramadan and, as 

such, will fast during the school day. As the recipient of a Free School Meal, we would like to 

provide an alternative option to those students who do not take their school meal entitlement 

during the school day. This will take the form of a voucher which can be redeemed at most 

supermarkets. 

 

If you would like your child to be provided with a voucher instead of their usual school meal, please 

contact the school office on hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com  

 

If we can be of any further assistance to you and your child during Ramadan, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Ramadan Mubarak! 

  

   

  
 

 

 

 

Mr V Groak 

Headteacher 

 


